
From: 	 Ramirez, Monica (ODAG) (JMD) 
To: 	 Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Sent: 	 7/25/2011 5:38:56 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Martin Exerpts 

Sorry for any confusion. I sent your ennails to Faith, but I guess Ken did not receive them. 

From: Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 5:30 PM 
To: Kellner, Kenneth E. (OLA) 
Cc: Scheel, Ann (USAAZ); Ramirez, Monica (ODAG) 
Subject: Martin Exerpts 

Ken: I will forward this morning's emails to you in short succession. PJC 

Patrick J. Cunningham 
Criminal Division Chief 
United States Attorney's Office 
Two Renaissance Square 
40 North Central Avenue, Suite 1200 
Phoenix, AZ 85004 
Telephone: 602-514-7372 
Cell: 602-377-7803 
Fax: 602-514-7650 

Patrick.Cunningham@usdoj.gov  

From: Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 11:49 AM 
To: Ramirez, Monica (ODAG) (JMD) 
Cc: Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Scheel, Ann (USAAZ) 
Subject: Martin Exerpts 

Monica: We do not see anything in the Martin Excerpts that affects the current or future indictments. Many of the 
techniques Martin suggest for surveillance were used by the agents in Fast and Furious. PJC 

From: Ramirez, Monica (ODAG) (JMD) 
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 11:13 AM 
To: Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Scheel, Ann (USAAZ); Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Subject: need to talk to you ASAP 
Importance: High 

Dennis, Ann and Pat, 

T tried reaching each of you by phone and need to talk to you ASAP. The Committee is holding a hearing tomorrow 
on Operation Fast and Furious that may use some excerpts from several transcribed interviews of ATF agents. We 
wanted to give you some notice, in case you believe we need to redact some of this information to protect the 
ongoing cases. 

Please let me know right away anything needs to be redacted. 
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Thank you, 

Monica 
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